
Douglas McDonald 
 
I was in the military received 2 honorable discharges. 
Employed with the United States Postal Service. 
I received a letter of recommendation from the State Assembly of  
California. For work on the Red Ribbon Program.  
I was the Director of the Neighborhood watch program (CA.). 
I’m a Deacon at Pilgrim Rest Baptist Church, Denver Co. 
 
Why I want to be a Commissioner: 
I want to be a commissioner, to help resolve problems in my area 
To help improve to look and safety of the area I live. 
I believe in not being part of the problem but a part of the solution. 
 
 
 
 


